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Carousel & The Comedy of Errors - A night at Kilworth House 
& matinée at the Royal Shakespeare Theatre 

 

3 - 4 June 2020 

 

£385 per person sharing a twin or double room 
£460 per person, double room for sole use 

 
Includes: A night at Kilworth House Hotel with dinner, bed & breakfast, tickets for 
Carousel & the RSC production of The Comedy of Errors, and all transfers with light 

refreshments on the journey home. 

Once again we are delighted to have been able to secure hotel rooms at the 
magnificent Kilworth House Hotel so you can enjoy a pre-performance dinner and 
an evening performance of the Rogers & Hammerstein classic Carousel on 

Wednesday 3rd June. The following morning we have a leisurely full English breakfast 
before departing for Stratford upon Avon (about an hour’s drive) and a matinée 
performance of The Comedy of Errors at the Royal Shakespeare Theatre.We 

return to the northwest immediately following the performance with light 
refreshments provided on the journey home. 

The cost of staying at Kilworth is higher than ‘chain’ or conference hotels but all who 

stayed this year and last found the superb quality of the accommodation and 
surroundings to be worth the additional cost. The package including dinner with 

wines, bed & breakfast at Kilworth, top price seats at Kilworth and stalls/circle at 
Stratford together with all transfers from the Northwest (see booking form for pick up 
points) is £385 per person sharing a twin or double room and £460 for single 

occupancy of a double room. Supplements for Premier rooms at Kilworth are available 
upon request. 

We have just a few places available and a very limited number of twin bedded rooms 

so, if you would like to join us, please call to reserve your place and you can then 
complete the Booking Form and return it to us. 
 

The hotel and theatres have strict cancellation policies so that we have to make full 
payment in advance to secure the tickets (RSC in November and Kilworth by the end 
of December) so the complete package cost has to be paid in full at the time of 

booking. Should you have to cancel, we will only be able to make a refund (less 
administration charge of £75 per booking) if we are able to resell your place. As we 

often have a waiting list we would hope that this is not a problem but we cannot 
guarantee it and we therefore recommend that you are fully insured. 

 


